

November 2, 2022

Ms. Debra Thompson, Borough Clerk Petersburg Borough PO Box 329 Petersburg, Alaska 99833

Re: Letter of Interest to Serve on the SEAPA Board of Directors

Dear Debbie,

I would like to express my interest in continuing to represent Petersburg on the SEAPA Board of Directors for calendar year 2023.

I look forward to maintaining continuity on the Board of Directors as the Board moves forward with ongoing research into the next increment of power generation, future load growth and rate studies, and most importantly the process to select the agency's next CEO in the wake of Trey Acteson's retirement at the end of December.

Please let me know if you have any questions of me and please forward my interest to the Mayor and Borough Assembly for their consideration.

Thank you,

Cc:

Karl Hagerman Utility Director

Bob Lynn, SEAPA Board of Directors, Petersburg Voting member